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Dear Members of the Narragansett Regional School District Community: 
 
The Narragansett Regional School Committee is about to begin a search process to find a new Superintendent of 

Schools who will assume the leadership of our district at some point in 2016. 

 
We are inviting interested persons to express interest in serving on the Superintendent Search Committee, which will 

review applications, screen candidates and conduct initial interviews; all leading up to recommendations for "finalists" 

to come before the School Committee and the community. 

 

The search committee of 13 will include: 

 

 Three (3) Members of the School Committee 

 One (1) Member of the District Administrative Team 

 Three (3) Educators in the School District 

 One (1) UFCW Union Member 

 Three (3) Parents 

 Two (2) Citizens at Large 

 

If you are interested in being considered for membership on the search committee, please send a note or an e-mail with 

your name, address, contact information (e-mail, phone, etc.), and a short explanation of your interest in the process to:
    

Rae-Ann Trifilo, Chair, NRSD School Committee 

Narragansett Regional School District 

462 Baldwinville Road 

Baldwinville, MA 01463 

 

Email: rtrifilo@nrsd.org 

 

All interested candidates must, as a condition of appointment, agree to attend a Search Committee Orientation Training 

on Thursday, September 17
th
 at 7:00 p.m. at the district Central Office, and to attend Search Committee meetings as 

scheduled by the group. 

 

We hope to begin the formal recruiting and search process in September.  

 

Thank you for your interest, 

 

Rae-Ann Trifilo 
Rae-Ann Trifilo 

Chair, Narragansett Regional School Committee 
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